
LICENSING ACT 2003
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A 

VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE
Notice is given that I Brew Monster Ltd have 
on the 21 June 2023 applied to Caerphilly 
County Borough Council, as the Licensing 
Authority, for a variation of a premises licence 
in respect of Brew Monster Ltd of 1 Lon y 
Twyn, Caerphilly, CF83 1NW 
It is proposed to extend the hours the premises 
is open to the public and the hours for the 
supply of alcohol by bringing forward the 
opening/start time to 09:00 on bank holidays 
and New Years Eve to mirror weekend 
opening/start time. Closing times remain 
unchanged.
It is proposed to extend the licensable area to 
include the brewery yard, to permit it to be 
opened during the hours Saturday and Sunday 
09:00 to 21:00 for the consumption of alcohol 
purchased from the brewery bar and to permit 
the sale and consumption of food which is 
either purchased from the brewery bar or from 
a street food trader that is based in the brewery 
yard.
It is proposed to revise the existing conditions 
4, 12 and 15 concerning the smoking area 
and outside area and access to the brewery 
production area.
Anyone wishing to make representations 
concerning this application should do so in 
writing to:  The Licensing Section, Caerphilly 
County Borough Council, Penallta House, 
Tredomen Park, Ystrad Mynach, Hengoed 
CF82 7PG.
Representations in respect of this application 
must reach the Licensing Authority by 19 July 
2023.
Persons wishing to inspect the register or 
the record of this application may do so by 
attending the office of the Licensing Section, 
during office hours, Monday to Friday 
inclusive, or from the Council’s website www.
caerphilly.gov.uk.
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to 
make a false statement in connection with 
an application, for which a person is liable on 
summary conviction for the offence, to a fine 
not exceeding level 5 on the standard scale.


